



Newsletter: Jan/Feb 2015

Panto 2015:

The Sleeping Beauty By Ben Crocker



A 'must see' pantomime this February is Paulerspury Players' Sleeping Beauty by Ben Crocker applauded by AS Magazine as "The wittiest and most original writer working in pantomime today."

Ben's script has all the ingredients for an enchanting family show with all the traditions as well as several winning surprises!

Apart from the usual suspects in this ancient and enchanting love story, there are two Cats, and the funniest Wicked Fairy, Carabosse, you will ever see.

Helpful Fairies modify Carabosse's curse and together with the good palace cat, Kitty, they keep watch for 100 years while the palace sleeps – all within an evening's show!

Paulerspury Players' young and energetic cast throw in some cracking songs and as always invite audience participation, so come along and enjoy traditional pantomime with a bit of slapstick and plenty of opportunities to shout "it's behind you!"

Performances: Feb 18 to 21 inclusive, Evenings 7:30pm, (Sorry Saturday Matinee has sold out)

Adults £7, Children and Concessions £5

Box Office: 0845 833 4910 or 01327 811578



Membership

For membership queries please don't hesitate to contact our membership secretary, Suzie Gardner, through the website:

www.paulerspuryplayers.org.uk

Subscriptions are:

£5 - child/seniors, £8 - adults, £15 - family

We are always looking for fresh faces to join us on stage, backstage or on our committee.

If you think you might be interested in joining us, you have any ideas for future productions or you would like to get involved in a production or run a production yourself please contact Tracey Lyle-Carter (Secretary) through the newsletter email address.

All contributions welcome.